
Dear Faithful Friends,

(1 Sam. 10:26) “….and there went with him a band of 
men, whose hearts God had touched.”

We always think of our supporters when we read this 
verse!  Do you feel like “you went with us” on this recent 
ten week Pacific Island Tour?  We preached 3 weeks in 
Hawaii, one on Guam, four in the Philippines, and two in 
Japan.  We sent many Facebook posts along the way to 
include you and give pictorial reports!  

Every meeting, every pastor, and each one who 
responded to the preached Word were special to us.  They 
are even more special to the Lord our God. We know that 
you, our supporters, will be rewarded for your part in 
helping us!

We praise God that the Pacific tour was used to produce 
much fruit.  God blessed with many professions of faith, 
and restoration of wayward believers. Pray that this fruit 
remains and that they will be properly discipled.  Always 
remember that this fruit, “Abounds to your account” (Phil. 
4:17).

We returned from Japan early Friday morning, and at this 
writing, are enjoying four days of rest with our eldest 
daughter, Rebekah, and her family.  We are having an 
early celebration of 3 of our grandchildren who are 
graduating in May. Philip’s graduation from college, 



Caleb’s graduation from high school, and Sophia, from Jr. 
high to high school! We pray God’s Hand of blessing will 
be on all three for their future.

This next Sunday (April 23) we will begin a revival meeting 
in our own home church, Calvary Baptist Church in 
Alachua, FL. This will be a special week. After that, we 
have meetings in Maryland and Ohio through May.

In June, I will return to Trinidad and Tobago for five 
meetings.  Grace will have to stay behind while she 
renews her passport.  In July-August, we are looking to 
return to preach in Peru, S. America.  Our Summer letter 
will give reports of these meetings. Please pray for our 
health, stamina, and fruit!

Again, you supporters in prayer and finances are SO 
USED of God in our behalf and to those we minister.

Dear Friends,

We wish to announce the birth of our 9th grandchild, 
Joshua David.  He is the second child of our son Jonathan 
and his wife, Megan.  He arrived April 2 at 6:27 am 
weighing 7 lbs 7 oz and 19 inches long!  

We apologize to our son and daughter-in-law for this 
delayed announcement!

God bless each of you,



Evangelist Randy Chovan and Grace

Sent from my iPad


